






Dear City of Keller-

We would like to build a barn at 1200sqft to maximize the enclosed space at the allowable
detached building square footage. This will allow us to house a vintage tractor from the family
farm along with space for additional storage.

While we are building we would like to include a covered porch which brings the total square
footage to 1600 but exceeds the square footage allowance. We want to exceed the allowance
for two reasons: 1) it is more cost and time efficient to build the porch in tandem with the barn
and 2) the location of our septic drain field precludes a porch extension on the existing
residence.

The image below shows the dimensions of the project.

Thank you for your consideration of this project.

Best Regards-
Marc and Jaci Gerth


